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We at the UNC Charlotte Urban Institute are deeply saddened by the
catastrophic impact of Hurricane Helene.

We are heartbroken to witness the destruction of so many places in our
beautiful region. We are especially thinking of our Transportation Information
Management System (TIMS) partners who serve our public school children and
their families in every western county of our state. Many of our families, friends,
and community partners are grieving, and we are hurting, too. 

While the road to recovery is long and difficult to imagine right now, there are
countless efforts underway to support our neighbors in need. It is both
encouraging and remarkable to see residents lean into the power of community
and come together to care for their neighbors. Our region is strong and it is
special. 

At the Charlotte Urban Institute, we are committed to providing reliable, data-
driven information to help communities make decisions to enhance the quality
of life for all people – and this includes in times of disaster and recovery. We
are proud to focus whole-heartedly on the wellbeing of North Carolina and the
people who live here.

We are with you. And we will get through this, together. 

Looking to brighter days,
The UNC Charlotte Urban Institute
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